Annie Turnbull
Brunswick
LD 1474

I am writing in support of LD 1474, which will provide the necessary resources in
classrooms and in the Maine Department of Education to support and enhance LD
291. This legislation will connect Maine educators and students more meaningfully to
the state's history and will also ensure appropriate compensation to Wabanaki
advisors. This would be a wonderful step towards supporting and incorporating
indigenous studies in a more robust way.



